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Basel, 16 March 2011 
 
 
 
Current happenings in Japan 
 
 
 
Dear President, 
Dear Friend, 
 
On behalf of the International Handball Federation, I would like to convey my deepest 
condolences to the Japanese people after the devastating earthquake and tsunami which hit 
your country last week. 
 
My thoughts and prayers are with you in this difficult time and I wish you strength to 
overcome this tragedy. 
 
I am at your complete disposal for any help or support you may need and I wish you and your 
families all the best of luck for the future. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dr Hassan Moustafa 
President 


